
Chair Frederick, Vice-Chair Weber, and members of the committee.   

My name is Epsie Steiner and I am from Portland, and I am writing to urge you to support 

SB1098, which will prohibit discrimination based on the race, religion, ability, country of origin, 

sexuality, or gender of the individuals featured in the content of educational and library materials 

in K-12 public schools in Oregon.   

In Oregon, we have seen countless efforts to ban books that feature LGBTQIA2S+, Black, 

Indigenous, and other communities of color representative topics, and restrict access for students 

to understand the positive contributions of movements and individuals of marginalized identities 

who have contributed to our society.  

This bill is a commonsense bill that will protect students in our state from discriminatory book 

bans and censorship in our public schools. This bill prohibits discriminatory censorship based on 

race, national origin, color, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, age, religion, physical or 

mental disability, military status, or marital or family status in library books and school 

materials. 

 

I urge you to support SB1098, thank you! 

 


